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About The Atypical Educator 

The Atypical Educator is a neurodivergent owned and operated inclusion support 
consultancy, with particular focus on neurodivergence. In its infancy, the 
consultancy was aimed at supporting the early childhood sector and parents of 
newly diagnosed children. This changed quickly after numerous families began 
contacting The Atypical Educator in search of advocacy guidence and support 
for their children in primary and high school. As a result, the consultancy adapted 
it's services to meet demand and now supports children from birth - 18 years old. 

Much of the advocacy work The Atypical Educator deals with is based around 
students with disabilities ending up in trauma-induced, suspension cycles and 
their families who find themselves up against an unfair, and often discriminatory, 
system with little support or guidance. 

This work has revealed an alarming reality for many NSW students with a 
disability and their families, and The Atypical Educator welcomes the NSW 
Legislative Council's Inquiry into the experiences of children and young people 
with a disability in NSW educational settings. In light of the recent 
recommendations made following the Disability Royal Commission, it is clear that 
there is a lot of work to be done in order to improve the lives and learning 
experiences of children and young peole with a disability and our hope is this 
inquiry is the start of much needed change in NSW educational settings. 

In addition to this submission, The Atypical Educator invites members of the 
committee to meet with us in order to further discuss the experiences and barriers 
faced by our families. 

With Regards 

Rhi Sugars 
Director 






























